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Dear Parents, 

 

The children are very excited to welcome you to their virtual art 

gallery on Friday 21st May.  This special event will be one of the 

highlights of the school year and we know the children will be 

very happy and proud to show you their work. 

 

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, unfortunately we will not be able to 

invite parents into school to see the artwork however each child 

will have their photo taken with their artwork and the photo will 

be uploaded onto Marvellous Me. 

 

A video will also be uploaded onto the website of the whole gallery to give you as close to the gallery 

experience as possible and an opportunity to see all of the amazing artwork created by each year 

group. 

 

If you wish to purchase a framed copy of your child’s piece of art, it will cost £5 for the original 

piece and then £4 for any additional pieces (these will be a photocopy of the original artwork).  You 

will be able to purchase your child’s artwork on-line at https://www.scopay.com/login.html from 

Friday 21st May 2021. 
 

Each piece of artwork purchased will be framed and sent home with your child. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the office email address. 

  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Katie Yeomans 

Art Manager 
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